
During Freshers' Week you'll find out more about using 
the Library and accessing resources to study in Oxford. 
A lot of useful information about the College Library is 
also in the St Anne's LibGuide. 
 
We know that the transition from school to university 
can be a bit of a shock so we've included a section on 
the LibGuide to help equip you with some of the skills 
you need to succeed in academic life. We recommend 
taking time before you arrive to read over this study 
skills page, as it will give you a head start in October - life 
can get very busy in the first few weeks of term! 

https://libguides.bodleian.ox.ac.uk/st-annes/studyskills  
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